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Dear Ms Berzins 

Notification of Modification 
Eastlakes Shopping Centre (MP 09_0146 MOD 1) 

Thank you for your email on 4 August 2017 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) comment on 
the above proposal. 

Roads and Maritime will provide a separate response. 

TfNSW has reviewed the proposed modifications to the Conditions of Approval and provides no 
further comments. 

Once again, thank you for referring this matter to TfNSW. If you require any further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact Ken Ho — Transport Planner on (02) 8202 2426 or via email at 
ken. hotransport. nsw.qov.au. 

Yours sincerely 
A 

a3A/W 
Mark Ozi ga 
Prin ip.. Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freig t, Strategy and Planning 
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